
 

 

To, 

Mr. Cyril Gaikwad 

Executive Community Impact 

United Way, Mumbai.  

 

Respected Sir, 

 

             Subject – Invitation for Conducting Webinar on ‘Two Wheeler Road Safety’  

The NSS unit of our college in collaboration with The United Way, Mumbai has organised 

webinar on ‘Two Wheeler Road Safety’ 

The objective of the programme is to educate and sensitize youth to become 

Safer and responsible two wheeler riders 

and to improve the state of safety in Mumbai city.  

The NSS unit would like to invite you for conducting ‘Webinar on Two Wheeler Road 

Safety’  

The Details of the Webinar are as Follows 

Topic    __Two Wheeler Road Safety_________________________ 

Day       Tuesday_______________________________________ 

Date      8th September, 2020______________________________ 

Time     10.00am._to 1.00pm.____________________________________ 

Venue   Zoom_________________________________ 

        We will be grateful if you accept our invitation and confirm the same 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

(Dr. Deepa Sharma) 

    PRINCIPAL     



 

 

 

Date – 8th September, 2020 

To, 

Mr. Cyril Gaikwad 

Executive Community Impact 

United Way Mumbai.  

 

Respected Sir, 

I extend my heartfelt thanks to you for conducting Webinar on Two Wheeler Road Safety  

 I sincerely thank you for sparing your valuable time with us. Your valuable guidance and 

advice has enlightened our students. 

We look forward to you for your kind cooperation in future endeavours. 

Thanking you. 

  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

(Dr. Deepa Sharma) 

    PRINCIPAL     

 

 


